
Girls Night Out: Part 1 Label the comic title first 

Story written by Stormbringer Label your credits second. 
You can use an alias if you choose to 

Story: Write a quick overview of the story plot here. No 
more than 1 – 2 paragraphs 

It is Alisa’s bachelorette party and her friends, Kerry, 
Debbie and Sherry are pre-drinking margaritas at her 
house. Debbie has ordered a stripper who they think is a 
blonde guy, but are surprised to see it is blonde black 
guy. His name is Lamar. He dances for them and they make 
a bet about the size of his cock. It is huge. After the 
show Debbie goes outside to his truck to pay him and she 
gives him head. Lamar then invites her and her friends to 
his club. 

Characters: Describe all characters here. The more 
descriptive you can be here the better 

Alisa – 21 

Long Brown hair, pulled back. She wears long skirts and 
blouses to hide her figure, however her shape suggests 
she has the best body out of all her friends. She wears 
little make-up and is naturally the most innocent and 
best looking. 

Debbie – 25 

Debbie is the wild one. Blonde hair, big breasts/small 
waist and stripper looking. 

Sherrie – 25 

Reddish Brown hair and freckles. She is married, firm 
body and model looking. Classy broad. She misses the 
excitement that she lacks in her marriage. 

Kerry – 25 

Raven dark hair and pale skin. Voluptuous enough but in a 
way that drives men crazy. 

Lamar – 27 

Light black skin. Dyed blonde hair. Built like a boxer 
and moves graciously. 

  



Page 1: Separate Each page labelled in page order  

PANEL 1 Identify each panel on the page with a 
description that outlines the setting 

Alisa is seated on the couch in the living room, nursing 
a margarita. Debbie is on her right, holding a black 
dildo out in front of her that Alisa cannot take her eyes 
off. Kerry sits prudently to the left. Sherrie’s head 
pops out of the adjacent kitchen. 

Include any speech text or thought text that goes on each 
panel 

Alisa: Giggle. I’m not used to drinking. Who’s driving to 
the club? 

Sherrie: Loosen up. Have another margarita. It’s your 
bachelorette party! We’ll get a taxi. 

Repeat the process for each panel on the page 

PANEL 2 

Sherrie stands in the kitchen shaking a cocktail maker. 
Debbie is opposite her lining up four cocktail glasses on 
the table. 

Sherrie: I don’t think she appreciated your gift. 

Debbie: Every girl should have a big black dildo. 
Besides, I got her something else. 

Sherrie: What have you got planned? 

PANEL 3 

Close on Debbie her back now turned to Sherrie. 

Debbie: Who me? 

Sherrie: You always have something planned. We’d be at 
the club by now if you hadn’t. 

PANEL 4 

Debbie leans over the table, her huge breasts nearly 
touching the top of the glasses. 

Debbie: Guilty! I have a stripper coming. 

  



Page 2: Repeat the process already described for each 
page until the comic is complete! 

PANEL 1 

Close on Sherrie excited 

Sherrie: I knew it! How’d you find one? 

PANEL 2 

Close on Debbie, looking cool, calm and collected 

Debbie: Zebra Club in Jersey. I ordered a muscular blonde 
guy. I love the surfer type! 

PANEL 3 

Sherrie is filling the glasses with the cocktail shaker 
as Debbie looks on. 

Debbie: I hope he has a good tan 

Sherrie: I hope he has a good package! 

Debbie: Sherrie, I must be rubbing off on you 

PANEL 4 

Sherrie holds two of the cocktail glasses and is heading 
out of the kitchen, Debbie in tow holding two of her own. 

Sherrie: I’ve been married for five years now. But it 
might be fun to look at another man once in awhile. 

Debbie: Is the fire dying sweetheart? 

Sherrie: I just miss the newness of when we started 
dating. 

  



Page 3: 

LARGE PANEL 1 

The women are arranged around the couch, drinking their 
margaritas. They all look hot and sexy, their long legs 
crossed as they sip their margaritas. 

CAPTION (BELL RINGS): Ring, ring. 

Sherrie: I’ll get it 

PANEL 2 

Sherrie opens the door with Debbie looking on beside her. 
Sherrie’s face is serious and Debbie tries to hide a 
giggle 

Sherrie: What’s the problem officer? 

PANEL 3 

Lamar stands in the doorway. He is wearing a police 
uniform and helmet. 

Lamar: You ordered a stripper? 

  



Page 4: 

PANEL 1 

Sherrie looks stunned. Debbie is trying not to laugh. 

Debbie (THOUGHT): This guys black! 

Debbie: I asked for a big blonde guy. 

PANEL 2 

Lamar takes off his helmet, revealing a surfer style, 
dyed blonde haircut 

Lamar: You got it. 

PANEL 3 

Debbie has pushed past Sherrie and stands facing Lamar 

Debbie: But I wasn’t expecting a bl… 

Lamar Voice (OFF): You got something against black guys 
babe? 

Debbie: No. Not at all. 

PANEL 4 

Lamar puts out his hand in a friendly gesture 

Lamar: Well, it’s me or no one. 

Lamar (LINKED): My name’s Lamar. 

Debbie’s Voice (OFF): Alright Lamar. Let’s do it! 

  



Page 5: 

PANEL 1 

Lamar struts into the room proudly. Sherrie trails behind 
holding a boombox. Debbie closes the door. Alisa and 
Kerry sit on the couch looking confused. 

Lamar: Which one is the bride to be? 

Sherrie: She’s sitting on the couch. Go easy on her. 
She’s shy. 

PANLE 2 

HIGH ANGLE SHOT looking down at Alisa from Lamar’s POV. 

Lamar: Ladies, there’s been a complaint about the noise 

Alisa: I’m sorry officer. I wasn’t aware we were being 
that loud. 

PANEL 3 

Close on Lamar. Debbie giggling behind him. INSERT 
Sherrie hitting play on the boombox and musical notes 
coming out of it. 

Lamar: You weren’t and that’s the problem. Let’s make 
some noise! 

  



Page 6: 

PANEL 1 

Lamar rips his shirt open superman style, revealing 
bulging muscles and his athletic torso. The girls look on 
in shock. 

Debbie (THOUGHT): Look at the body. 

Kerry (THOUGHT): That’s disgusting. 

  



Page 7: 

PANEL 1 

Alisa blushes as she stares at the hard, muscled torso. 
Kerry is beside her but has turned her body away in 
disgust, but her eyes are on him also. 

Alisa (THOUGHT): I’ve never seen a black guy like this 
before. 

PANEL 2 

All four girls are now seated on the couch. Debbie is 
cheering; Sherrie is smiling; Alisa looks embarrassed and 
Kerry repulsed. Lamar kicks off his shoes and is wearing 
only his trousers 

Kerry (Thought): Gross! 

PANEL 3 

Close on the girls watching Lamar dance in front of 
Kerry. 

Debbie: Damn that chest would look sexy on a white man. 

Sherrie: I think he’s sexy even if he is black 

PANEL 4 

Lamar dances in front of Sherrie 

Sherrie: I wish my husband had a chest half this nice 

Lamar: You can touch it if you want. 

  



Page 8: 

PANEL 1 

LARGE PANEL Sherrie hands all over Lamar and Debbie 
reaches out to touch him as they other two look on. 

Sherrie (THOUGHT): His body is so damn hard! 

Debbie: Me too! 

Lamar: Any of you ladies want to feel a cop or cop a 
feel? 

PANEL 2 

Alisa shakes her head blushing 

Alisa: Hehe 

PANEL 3 

Kerry rolls her eyes and purses her lips 

Kerry: No Way! 

  



Page 9: 

PANEL 1 

Debbie looks on enviously as Lamar dances for Kerry. 

Debbie (PICTURE BUBBLE): She is browsing through the 
interracial part of a NY sex shop. 

PANEL 2 

Lamar is dancing up in Kerry’s face, which is turned away 
but her nipples are clearly hard and one has a moist spot 
where she has clearly been lactating. 

Debbie’s VOICE (OFF): Let’s see what you’ve got under 
those pants 

Lamar: Pay if you want to see it 

PANEL 3 

LOW ANGLE Sherrie shoves a twenty in Lamars pants and we 
see this through Lamars legs, apart at shoulder width. 
His belt buckle is on the floor around his ankles. 

Sherrie (THOUGHT): I can’t wait to see his cock. 

PANEL 4 

LOW ANGLE Debbie shoves a twenty in Lamar’s pants and we 
see this through Lamars legs. 

Lamar: Unbutton my pants. 

  



Page 10: 

PANEL 1 

Close on Debbie as she pulls Lamar’s pants down revealing 
tiger print briefs. 

Lamar: Pull them down. 

PANEL 2 

HIGH ANGLE from Lamar’s POV looking down at innocent 
Alisa. 

Lamar: How about you? 

Debbie’s VOICE (OFF): Come on, Alisa. 

Sherrie’s VOICE (OFF): Yeah, do it! 

PANEL 3 

Close on Alisa. Big brown eyes looking up from under her 
eyelids at Lamar imposing over her. She holds out a ten-
dollar bill. 

Alisa: Is this ok? 

PANEL 4 

Lamar now stands wearing only a white loincloth. Ass 
cheeks bare and Alisa staring aghast at his crotch. 

  



Page 11: 

PANEL 1 

Lamar strolls over to Sherrie and Debbie. The loincloth 
is lager than normal and tented halfway to his knees. 

Debbie: How far can you go? 

Lamar: How much you wanna tip? 

Sherrie: Is it worth it? 

PANEL 2 

Lamar points to the black dildo on the nightstand beside 
Debbie. 

Lamar: Compared to me, that dildo is a cute little boy 

Debbie: Bullshit! 

PANEL 3 

Close on Lamar 

Lamar: Tell you what. For ten bucks an inch I’ll take it 
all off 

  



Page 12 

PANEL 1 

LOW ANGLE between Lamar’s leg, loincloth around his 
ankles, his huge cock swinging between his legs. The 
girls are all staring in disbelief. 

Debbie: I gotta see that monster 

Sherrie: Jesus! 

Alisa: Move, let me see! 

 

  



Page 13 

PANEL 1 

Lamar walks around the room naked. Alisa’s eyebrows are 
furrowed; Kerry’s jaw has fallen open; the other two look 
on excitedly and Lamar’s cock dangles proudly at eight 
inches, and he isn’t even hard. It is slightly plump and 
angled out bending towards the floor. 

Debbie (THOUGHT): Look at that SIZE of that thing 

Kerry (THOUGHT): What an animal. 

PANEL 2 

Close on Debbie as she stares at Lamar now standing in 
front of her. 

Debbie: How big is it hard? 

Lamar: Touch it to find out. Just give it a few tugs 

PANEL 3 

Debbie’s hands are struggling to wrap around the 
hardening member, angling itself upwards. 

Debbie: How big? 

Lamar: Twelve inches. That’s 120 dollars you owe me. 

Sherrie’s VOICE (OFF): Can I touch it? 

  



Page 14: 

PANEL 1 

Sherrie’s hands are pulling down the shaft, so that the 
cock head emerges as big and hard as the rest of him. It 
is only inches from her mouth, and she looks at it 
blissfully. 

Sherrie: It’s so hard. I’ve never seen anything like it 

  



Page 15 

PANEL 1 

Lamar is now pointing his cock at Kerry, but she has 
recoiled. However, Alisa has leaned in and is squeezing 
the head delicately with two fingers. 

Alisa: It’s so much bigger than my fiancées.  

Lamar: I’m sure he’s not black 

PANEL 2 

Lamar has taken a step back from the group. His hands are 
on his hips so all the girls can see him equally. 

Lamar: Anything else you wanna see before I put it away? 

PANEL 3 

Close on Debbie staring at the cock 

Debbie: Don’t put it away. It’s incredible 

Lamar: Why don’t you give it a kiss then. 

  



Page 16: 

PANEL 1 

LARGE PANEL Debbie licks the pre-cum off the purplish 
black, plum sized head of Lamar’s cock. In the 
background, Kerry leaves the room in a huff. 

PANEL 2 

The woman watch on as Lamar dresses, his back to them. 

Lamar: I hope you enjoyed the show. Yow still owe me 120. 

PANEL 3 

Close on Debbie: I’m responsible for the payment 

Lamar VOICE (OFF): Follow me out to my truck 

  



Page 17: 

PANEL 1 

Debbie and Lamar stand outside next to the truck in the 
early evening 

Debbie: How much do I owe you? 

Lamar: 200 dollars plus 120 for the bet 

PANEL 2 

Close on Debbie 

Debbie: I don’t have that much. I hadn’t counted on your 
penis being so big! 

PANEL 3 

Close on Lamar 

Lamar: Little white boys have penises. Black men have 
cocks! 

PANEL 4 

Debbie’s eyes widen and she bites down on her lip as she 
watches Lamar’s pants at his ankles and his rock hard 
cock springing out. 

Lamar: This mutha ain’t going down until it cums. Finish 
what you started and I’ll let the bet slide. 

Debbie: You don’t mean… 

Lamar: I want you to suck my cock 

  



Page 18: 

PANEL 1 

Close on Debbie 

Debbie: No, I can’t 

Debbie (THOUGHT): But I want to soooo bad. 

PANEL 2 

Close on Lamar 

Lamar: It’s that or fork over the money. I’m doing you a 
big favour here. 

PANEL 3 

Close on Debbie, now dropped on to her knew, the cock 
inches from her face and her eyes looking up at Lamar 

Debbie: You are. Thank you. 

  



Page 19 

PANEL 1 

Debbie has saliva dripping fro the corners of her mouth, 
engulfed by Lamar’s cock pushing past her throat. 

Debbie (THOUGHT): This is the biggest cock I’ve ever 
sucked! 

  



Page 20: 

PANEL 1 

Sherrie sits beside Alisa on the couch and Kerry re-
enters the room. 

Alisa: What’s taking Deb so long? 

PANEL 2 

Sherrie peaks out the window. Outside Lamar’s head can be 
seen over the top of the truck. 

Sherrie: I can see his head but I can’t see Debbie. His 
body must be blocking her. 

PANEL 3 

Close on Kerry 

Kerry: I tell you their sub-human. I can’t believe she 
put her lips on a filthy negroe’s dick 

PANEL 4 

Sherrie nods half heartedly. 

Sherrie (PICTURE BUBBLE): Sherrie touching Lamar’s cock 

  



Page 21: 

PANEL 1 

Debbie sucks the tip of Lamar’s cock. 

Lamar VOICE (OFF): Do you like sucking my cock? 

PANEL 2 

Debbie uses her hands to hold Lamar’s ass and push him 
deep down her throat. 

Debbie (THOUGHT): Oh yes, fuck my face. 

  



Page 22: 

PANEL 1 

Debbie has five inches in her mouth and both hands on his 
shaft jacking him off. 

PANEL 2 

Debbie gets his cock in another two inches. Her eyes 
water as she looks up at Lamar. 

Lamar: Do you swallow? You’re going to swallow mine. 

PANEL 3 

Close on Debbie’s eyes. Full of lust and agreement. 

  



Page 23: 

PANEL 1 

Debbie on her knees, holding the cock inches from her 
mouth as it cums into her mouth and onto her face. 

 

  



Page 24: 

PANEL 1 

Debbie has her lips around the end of the cock as it 
pulses out another load. 

Debbie (THOUGHT): So much damn cum. I love it! 

PANEL 2 

And then another. Debbie is squeezing the head as it goes 
limp. Her tongue lapping up every last drop 

  



Page 25 

PANEL 1 

Lamar pulls out his cock and smacks it against her 
cheeks. 

Lamar: You want this cock? 

Debbie: Yes, but my friends… 

PANEL 2 

LOW ANGLE looking up at Lamar from Debbie’ POV. 

Lamar: Come to my club tonight and I’ll give you all what 
you want. 

PANEL 3 

The girls stand around Debbie in the living room. 

Sherrie: What took so long? Have you been crying? 

Debbie: I’m fine. Lamar invited us to his club. He said 
the dancers will put on a show for us. 

Kerry: It’s kinda late. 

PANEL 4 

Close on Alisa. 

Sherrie VOICE (OFF): How about it Alisa? It’s your party. 

Alisa: Alright, lets go. We’ll drive to New York but are 
taking a taxi home if we get too drunk. 

 


